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May 15, 2019 

 

 

 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Attention: Docketing Division 

180 East Broad Street 

Columbus, OH 43215-3793 

 

 RE: Armstrong Telecommunications, Inc., 10-2387-TP-COI 

 

Dear Docketing Division: 

 

On behalf of Armstrong Telecommunications, Inc. (ATI), please consider this a letter of 

compliance as required in an Entry released on May 1, 2019 in the above listed Case Number.  

ATI’s terminating intrastate switched access rates listed in its tariff are in compliance with 

Federal Communications Commission rules for rates and required rate reductions.   

 

If there are any questions, I can be reached at 704.782.7738 or 704.699.9451 (cell). 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ Jerry Weikle 

 

Jerry Weikle 

Consultant to Armstrong Telecommunications, Inc. 

 

 

cc:  Shawn Beqaj  
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